
 
 

 
 
 
 

PAKISTAN AIRLINE PILOTS’ ASSOCIATION 
AFFILIATED WITH : 

INTERNATIONAL FEDERATION OF AIR LINE PILOTS' ASSOCIATIONS & 
INTERNATIONAL TRANSPORT WORKERS FEDERATION. 

 

INFO 
 

MERIT INCREASE AND RESTRUCTURING OF SALARY 
 
 

ALL PALPA MEMBERS:       MARCH 16, 2006.  
   

                                  
 

PALPA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE IS IN RECEIPT OF A CIRCULAR NO. 17/2006 
DATED 15TH MARCH 2006, ON THE SUBJECT OF MERIT INCREASE AND 
RESTRUCTURING OF SALARY. THE MANAGEMENT HAS DEVISED A METHOD TO 
EVALUATE PILOTS ON THE PATTERN IN VOGUE FOR GROUND EMPLOYEES. 
PALPA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE HAS APPROACHED THE HIGHER MANAGEMENT 
TO RECONSIDER AND ANNUL THIS DECISION.  
 
WE HAVE LEGITIMATE REASONS TO CONTEST OUR CASE AS THIS ARBITRARY 
DECISION IS NOTHING BUT DUPLICATION OF ASSESSMENT. 
 
THROUGH THIS INFO, WE WOULD LIKE TO ASSURE YOU THAT WE ARE DOING 
OUR BEST TO RESOLVE THIS MATTER AMICABLY. WE SHALL KEEP YOU 
POSTED ON THE LATEST.  
 
THANKING YOU,  
 
YOURS SINCERELY,   

 
 
 
 

F/O. ARIF MAJEED  
GENERAL SECRETARY  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St-31, Block - 5, P.O. Box 13801, KEHKASHAN, CLIFTON, KARACHI-75600 PAKISTAN. 
Tel: (+9221) 586-8860, 583-4096, 582-4037 Fax: (+9221) 586-2312 Email: info@palpa.org.pk www.palpa.org.pk / www.palpa.com.pk 


